

March 2025

News

Holiday Craft Fair

The Craft Fair was a huge success! The students enjoyed shopping for their loved ones and the school club had fun spreading holiday cheer. We raised over \$1000! Thank you to those who donated craft supplies and handmade items.

Family Night Out

Thanks to your support, we raised over \$130 with Voice of Clay and Chrysanthi's. We can't wait for spring as we partner with new local restaurants. More information to follow!

Sock Hop

It was another great event dancing the night away! The school club raised over \$300 selling concessions. Additionally, the school raised around \$500 for the Mason Scholarship Fund.

Teacher Wishlists
The school club has fulfilled over 40 items on staff wishlists. We also received some great donations of magnet tiles, play-doh and Legos from 603 Brix!

In the Works

The school club is excited to help contribute funds for the upcoming spring field trips and breakfast for 5th grade testing week. In May, we can't wait to shower our staff with the appreciation they deserve for teacher's week. Lastly, we have scheduled visitors to enrich Spirit Week with exciting entertainment and hands-on education.

Upcoming Events

Family Night Out

- · The month of March- Charlie's Auto
- 4/14 The Alamo
- 4/4 Yearbook order forms due
- 4/24 Family Night
- 5/12-5/15 Teacher's Appreciation Week

Contact Info

Email:

masonschoolclub@sau89.n.gov

Facebook:

https:/www.facebook.com/masonNHschoolclub